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After a long time we now can send you a short 
newsletter to inform you about the latest 
developments. 
 
Students 
Despite the Covid Virus our students have 
worked as hard as possible, but some of them 
have fallen back in results. That is a pity, but 
understandable. 
 
The results of second term are as follows: 
 
Form 1: 
Chrispine Odhiambo  B+ 
Charles Osamwa  B+ 
Pamela Atieno  B- 
Spencer Awuor  B- 
Juma Emmanuek Okoth C+ 
Rooney Otieno  C 
Ngeso Joseph Okoth C 
Dorothy Achieng  C 
Beatrice Fenny Ramogo D+ 
Charles Otieno  D 
 
Form 2: 
Godfrey Otieno  B 
Stanley Ngode  D+ 
Omar Zainab   D+ 
Roseline Otieno Akinyi D 
Samantha Awino  D 
Naomy Auma Ochieng D 
Gregory Omondi  D   
 
Form 3:  
Kevin Ouma  Okoth  B 
Isaac Sede  Owuor  C+        
Davine Atieno  Odalo         C+ 
Violet Akinyi  Omolo             C 
Ian Adera          C    
Mary Auma  Juma    C 
Sharon Atieno Odoyo  C 
Happiness Kemuma Maisiba C- 
Brian Otieno      D+     
Evans Odhiambo        D+ 

Anna Achieng   D+   
Roy Onyango  Odero  D+   
Joan Akoth  Agunyo  D     
Nora Achieng              D 
Lucy Akoth        D-    
Kizito Otieno  Oremo             D- 
Benard Atebe    D-  
Stephen Bicko            D- 

 
In our country B+ equals 8,5, B = 8, B- = 7,5 
C+ =7, C = 6,5, C- = 6 D+ = 5,5, D = 5 and D- = 4,5. 
 

New Students 
Because Covid 19 also many 
people have lost their jobs or are 
in a bad financial situation. That 
is the reason why we have taken 
four new students in our 
programme.  
They were 

already 
attending school, but were not 
able to pay the school fees any 
more. They had to stay at home 
and did not learn anything 
anymore. Now they have the 

security to go to 
school every 
day and get a warm meal.  
In order of appearance we have 
Wendy, she is 
already in form 
2, but had 
already trouble 

with school fees last year. In form 
1 we have Charles, Beatrice 
and Rodney.  
In our next newsletter we can 
give you their results as well. 
 

Gift 

One of our sponsors gave us a legacy. Although 
she will be missed, we are very thankfull for the 
gift. 
 
We wish you all a good summertime and 
hope that you stay healthy. 
 


